Office of School Facilities Jaime G. Torrens, Chief Facilities Officer

SUBJECT:

UPDATE ON THE PROPOSED NORTH CORRIDOR METRORAIL

EXTENSION, AS IT RELATES TO IMPACTS ON SCHOOL

BOARD PROPERTIES

COMMITTEE:

FACILITIES AND CONSTRUCTION REFORM

LINK TO

STRATEGIC PLAN:

IMPROVE CONSTRUCTION SERVICES

District staff has met with representatives of Miami-Dade Transit to explore options to realign the elevated guideway tracks of the proposed North Corridor Metrorail extension to areas outside of any Board-owned property.

It is anticipated that a full report will be made available to the Facilities and Construction Reform Committee prior to its meeting of July 30, 2008.